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Transcript

					[redacted]

						9/3/39.

Dear Mr. Barry-Walsh,
				Thank you for your letter
of the 6th March, notifying me that a member of
the A.P.I. League has been started in this
district etc.
		I regret that I must ask you to remove
my name from the list of Associate members
of this organisation, and I shall be glad
if you will kindly return the completed
application form.
			Your sincerely,
				P. Shannon.

J. O. Barry-Walsh, Esq.,
		Hon. Assistant Secretary,
			A.P.I. League,
				[redacted]
